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June 2, 2020 

 

Good Morning Parents and Guardians, 
 
I hope this email finds you well.  The year has come to a close and as I reflect back on it I realize what an 
amazing job our students, families and teachers have done.  We never expected this pandemic.  Everyone 
did what was necessary to provide a continued learning environment for our students.  Teachers around the 
globe began remote learning, with scheduled lessons, office hours and using video conferencing tools.  In 
some cases, it was a challenge but this gave us an opportunity to problem solve.   Through the valiant efforts 
of everyone learning continued just as always.   
 
At this time, we don’t know what school will look like as we begin the 20-21 school year.  We are committed 
to providing a safe environment for your children to learn.  A Virtual Learning Survey will be sent to you 
through email shortly. The intent is to gather input on the services provided so that we can improve our 
program as appropriate for next year. 
 
If your child received a laptop and/or MIFI card for Virtual Learning please keep this equipment over the 
summer. Also if you would like to have your child participate in Summer Term we still have a few openings.  
Please contact Nohraauriemma@semtribe.com to register. 
 
Ahfachkee will be physically closed over the summer months.  If you need to contact the school, please call 
the main office number. We are answering calls remotely.    Mr. Baer and myself thank you for your continued 
support and look forward to providing your children with quality service for the 20-21 school year.  Have a 
great summer and stay safe! 
 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Dorothy Cain, Principal 
 
Ahfachkee School 
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